Thompson Historical Advisory Committee
1251S N. Stanley Road

Manistique, MI 49854
Phone (906) 341-6338
lauriejasmin@centurytel.net
November 12, 2008

Mr. & Mrs. Dan Crosby
3256S Whitecaps Trail
Manistique, MI 49854
Dear Dan & Char,
Our committee would like to thank you for supporting our “Christmas trees to Chicago” project.   We are enclosing a copy of your sponsor card that will be attached to one of the twenty-four trees that will be given to a disadvantaged family in the Chicago area. 

On November 16th, the trees will be cut and wrapped and then delivered on November 25th to the US Coast Guard Cutter Mackinaw.  The trees will arrive in Chicago on December 5th aboard the Mackinaw at Navy Pier.   Several members of our committee will be present to participate in the many festivities.

This year the tradition of bringing trees from the Upper Peninsula to Chicago will be revived.  Ninety-six years ago, on November 23rd, 1912, the Rouse Simmons sank with a load of trees from our forests.  On December 5 & 6, these trees will come full circle as they finally arrive in Chicago.    

With warm regards and gratitude,

Thompson Historical Advisory Committee

Wayne Stanley, Charlene Crosby, Meg Wnuk, Pam Zorn, Deanna Fish & Laurie Jasmin

